Announcement from Royal Thai Embassy in Abu Dhabi

Temporary consular service at the Office of Labour Affairs

The Royal Thai Embassy in Abu Dhabi wishes to announce that the temporary

consular service (visa application, legalization, application of Thai passports, renewal of Thai ID

card) at the Office of Labour Affairs (Villa No.2, Plot No. 6 B1, between Two Bridges,

Al Magtaa, Abu Dhabi) will be terminated on Thursday 17 November 2016.

In this connection, the Consular Section of the Royal Thai Embassy will operate

from the new location (Villa 65, Al Shumous Street, End of Dihan Street, Street No.21, Al

Zafranah Area, Near to Abu Dhabi General Headquarters, the General Directorate of Central

Operations, Traffic & Patrol Directorate, Abu Dhabi) from Sunday 20 November 2016 onward.

During the transition period, should you need to contact or to enqguire
information from the Royal Thai Embassy, kindly use the following e-mail address and

temporary mobile numbers as bellows;

E-mail; thaiauh@emirates.net.ae

Mobiles: +971 56 112 1350 or
+971 52 591 2942
+871 52 591 2943

Kindly be informed accordingly.
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